
 

                                                                                                                                      

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Please find attached a questionnaire about the transition process. Please 

could you fill it in and return it to Nursery as soon as possible. 
 

We would like the children to come into Nursery independently from 

Monday 16th September so could you please say goodbye to your child at 

the Nursery door or gate and allow them to come in by themselves. We will 

still be continuing to open the doors a little bit early at 2.50pm for you to 

come inside and collect them. Please note that all children need to be 

collected by 3pm. 
 

This half term our topic is All About Me and we will be talking about our 

families over the next couple of weeks. We would like you to send a 

photograph of your child with their family into school so that we can talk 

about their family members. This will become part of our News From Home 

display in the Nursery. Photographs need to be brought in by Wednesday 

18th September. 
 

We would like to invite you to our Harvest Festival celebration on Tuesday 

8th October at 9.15am in the school hall. The children will be singing a few 

harvest songs that we have learnt and we hope you can come and join us. If 

your child doesn’t attend Nursery on a Tuesday, you are welcome to bring 

them in to join in with the singing and take them home afterwards. Please 

make sure they are wearing their school uniform. 
 

For our Inspiration day this half term we are having a Halloween fancy 

dress day. We would like your child to come to school in Halloween fancy 

dress on Wednesday 16th October. 
 

Please be aware that we use our outdoor area all year around, whatever the 

weather. Please make sure your child has appropriate outdoor clothing in 

Nursery every day. Hats, scarfs and gloves are welcome as the weather 

gets colder. Please make sure all clothing is named, especially jumpers and 

cardigans. 
 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

The Nursery Team 

         BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANT SCHOOL 



Dear Parent / Career, 

We would like to know how you have found the induction process into Nursery. We really 

appreciate your feedback to improve our provision. Could you please answer the 

questions below and return to school as soon as possible. 
 

1. Did you attend the parents meeting in March? Yes / No 

2. How informative did you find the parent’s meeting in March? 

1  2  3  4  5 

Very        Not at all 

3. Did you attend the stay and play session in July? Yes / No 

4. How enjoyable did you and your child find the July stay and play session? 

1  2  3  4  5 

Very        Not at all 

5. Would you be interested in attending other stay and play sessions? Yes / No 

6. How useful did you find the Home Visit? 

1  2  3  4  5 

Very        Not at all 

7. Do you feel your child has settled well into Bushfield Nursery? Yes / No 

8. What does your child like about coming to Bushfield Nursery? 

 

 

9. Are there any comments you would like to make about the Nursery Induction 

Process? 

 

 

10. Are there any suggestions of how we could improve the Nursery Induction 

Process? 

 

 

Thank you for your support,  

The Nursery Team 

 


